
PTO Minutes 2/13/2024   

Present: Jillian Wolf, Michael Robillord, Amy Scott, Taylor Boostrom, Autumn Brady. Rachel 

LaSage, Jeff Gould, Abbey Kelly, Jordan Miller, Lindsay Mitchell, Kim Bork,  

Meeting called to order at 6:30 by PTO President Jillian Wolf. 

Introductions of all present 

Approval of Minutes for January (passed) 

Principal’s Report: Jeff (Washington) Gearing up for Valentine’s Parties. Thank you to the PTO 

for all that you do.  

Financial Report: (Taylor) Financials looking good. Spring checks will be coming out. Sitting right 

where we should be at $17,000.00 

Fundraiser: (Michael) 

Spring fundraiser is still up in the air! Bushel Basket has not gotten back to Michael regarding a 

contract. He will reach out to Poppin Popcorn tomorrow to see if we can schedule them.  Due to 

the fundraiser conflicts and the lack of participation, we need to get some funds raised to be 

able to allow us to keep doing what we are doing, Michael will contact tomorrow to get the ball 

rolling on things.  

Jillian can put out a survey to ask parents. We are working on a “where the funds go “ we need 

to do a pic graph to show parents exactly what PTO does and where our funds go that we raise.  

 

Other Issues/Old Business 

• Title Family Night Math activity. PTO hosting a math activity at PTO table. Michael 

has confirmed with Larissa VanLuden from Wild Rose Casino in Clinton, Iowa that 

they will be able to donate playing cards and dice to the PTO for the game. 

• Discussion on lack of participation at PTO meetings, volunteers, and such. What 

are we going to do to get people involved? How do we get people excited? What 

should we do differently? 

 

New Business 

• Jordan Miller (Washington Special Ed) gave a presentation to all on Zoom in 

regard to her coffee cart that she has established at Washington for students to 

engage with staff members and work on social skills, interacting with others, 

taking orders, collecting money, etc. She is with us tonight to explain her request 



for fund to furnish her coffee cart further.   ALL APPROVED $250 to be donated 

to the Project. 

 

• Staff appreciation May 6th-10th   What do we want to do? Keep on Radar? 

 

  

Public Comment 

None 

 

Meeting Adjourned 7:04PM 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Michael Robillord 

 


